
Tuesday, December 13, 2022 
 
Good Evening Myers Park High School Families, 
 
RELIEF HIGH SCHOOL BOUNDARY SCENARIOS: 
 
If you were unable to attend Friday’s meeting regarding the Relief High School boundaries, please click 
HERE.  The link will provide access to the CMS Planning Services' presentation of proposed high school 
rezoning plans and a feedback Google form.  Families are invited to provide feedback on the three latest 
scenarios (Red A, Brown A, and Brown C). 
 
The three draft scenarios will be adjusted based on feedback from parents/guardians, staff, and 
students.  Community-wide public meetings for feedback on latest drafts will be held in January to 
finalize the Superintendent’s recommendation.  Families may also share their feedback by emailing 
members of the Board of Education (contact information HERE).  The current timeline is for a public 
hearing to be held at the first CMS Board meeting in February (2/14), where the Superintendent's 
recommendation will be presented to the Board of Education.  The Board is scheduled to vote in the 
second Board meeting of February (2/28). 
 
If you need any assistance, please email Allyson Davis, Assistant Principal of Instruction. 
 
Thank you and we wish you a wonderful evening! 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xSvMUA3FArL5c4lmlLwGkcalyHwhTo__/view
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1bF0FFiu9me-zbrcMcfCpRb5pBnDzU2aurpkepWtG_2YrzQ/viewform
https://www.cmsk12.org/Page/28
mailto:kathryn.davis@cms.k12.nc.us

